
On March 31, passengers of the first flight on the route Tashkent – Rome – Tashkent were solemnly seen off at
the Tashkent International Airport. Check-in desks were traditionally decorated with balloons in the colors of the
flags of Uzbekistan and Italy.



We would like to remind that regular flights from Tashkent to Rome were suspended during the pandemic, but
this year they have been restored on a seasonal basis and are operated every Sunday.
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